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dennis.hanson@naz.org 
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Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

 

 

Serve Connect and Grow 

...a summer of prophets and parables... 

Faith - Just live it! 

The Senior Elderversity Retreat at the beautiful 

Okoboji Lutheran Bible Camp will be held on     

September 11-13.  Pick up a brochure from the 

Welcome Desk to learn more and get signed up or 

contact Pastor Denny with questions. 

Save the Date:  As we continue to celebrate the 

500th anniversary of the Reformation, Nazareth, 

along with other ELCA congregations in the Cedar 

Valley, will be hosting a showing of the movie 

“Martin Luther: The Idea that Changed The World” 

at the Marcus College Square Theatre in Cedar 

Falls on Monday, October 23, at 6:30 p.m.  The 

cost of each ticket is $10.  Please sign up at the 

Naz Next Steps area to request that a ticket be 

reserved for you. 

Thank You 

You are the light of the world. A town built on a hill 
cannot be hidden.  Neither do people light a lamp and put 

it under a bowl. Instead they put it on its stand, and it 
gives light to everyone in the house. In the same way, let 

your light shine before others, that they may see your good 
deeds and glorify your Father in heaven.  

Matthew 5:14-16 

Marathon Monday:  All men, women and children 

(ages 10 and older) are invited to help pack 700 

School Kits and 350 Personal Care Kits for Lutheran 

World Relief on Monday, August 14, in the 

Underground (enter at the Family Life Center Door 

#6), beginning at 9:00 a.m.  These kits will be sent to 

those in need around the world who are suffering from 

the injustice of war or as a result of a natural disaster.  

This is a great opportunity for all generations to come 

together to serve as the hands and feet of Jesus.  

Lunch will be provided.  A special thank you to 

Thrivent Financial who provided a grant to help 

purchase supplies.  Questions?  Email info@naz.org. 

The Nazareth All-Church Picnic is Sunday, August 

27, from 5:00-7:00 p.m.  This is a great opportunity to 

be invitational, so invite your friends, family members 

and neighbors!  It is also a fantastic way for the 

Nazareth family to reach out in Christ’s love to our 

community.  How can you help with the picnic? 

 Sign up at the Naz Next Steps area to donate ice 

cream, watermelons and/or large bottles of root 

beer. 

 Sign up at the Naz Next Steps area to help with 

setting up, assisting with games for kids, serving 

food, and/or cleaning up after the picnic. 

 Pick up picnic posters from the Welcome Desk 

and post them in your own business or ask to 

post them in other Cedar Valley businesses.  

Please call the church office with questions.  We truly 

look forward to enjoying this time of food and 

fellowship with our Nazareth family and beyond into 

our community! 

Thank you from the Kits and Quilts team to all 

those who have donated fabric for Lutheran World 

Relief kits recently.  Donations of fabric continue to 

be accepted at the Reception Desk on an ongoing 

basis.  We appreciate each and every piece of 

fabric we receive as we share God’s love through 

these heart-warming quilts with those in need 

around the world! 

Thank you to each and every person and family 

who donated school supplies during this past 

month!  These supplies will be distributed to local 

students via the “Back to School” program and all 

around the world via Lutheran World Relief.  Your 

generosity will be a blessing to many! 



August 6, 2017 

The flowers at the altar are in celebration of Claude 

and Dianne Head’s 50th wedding anniversary. 

Hospitalized (as of August 5): 

Terry Imhoff and Lana Hochreiter 

Our Deepest Sympathy  to the family and friends of 

Phyllis VerPloeg as they grieve her death. 

~~~~~~ 

We have several opportunities to provide flowers to 

the Worship Center on Sunday mornings during the 

fall and winter seasons.  If you have a specific date in 

mind and/or are interested in learning more, please 

contact Lori Fegley, at lori.fegley@naz.org.  Also, 

please call the church office to let us know about a 

hospitalization, death or prayer request. 

Today at Nazareth Naz Notes 

Sermon  - Faith - Just Live It!  (Pastor Brian King) 

Today’s Texts - Amos 7:7-15 and Matthew 5:14-16 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude - Here in This Place (Honore) 

Gathering Hymn - We Are Called 

Offering - Here I Am, Lord 

Communion - Come As You Are 

       - O Come to the Altar 

Postlude - Toccata in D Major (Becker) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Prelude - Pray 

Opening Worship - Your Love is Alive 

  - Cornerstone 

Offering - Lord I Need You 

Communion - Come As You Are 

Sending Song - God is Able 

 

Worship Assistants: 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Chris Fenton, Worship and Technology Coordinator 

Emma Cryer, Scripture Reader (9:00) 

 

 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Welcome to Our Visitors!   

Whether you’re visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are here!   

Please take a moment to stop by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

Women’s Friendship Coffee:  All Nazareth 

women are invited to attend the Friendship 

Coffee this Wednesday, August 9, at 9:15 a.m. 

in Bethel Hall for a time of fellowship, 

celebration and refreshments.  Joy Fopma, 

from Wings of Refuge, will be our special 

guest speaker.  Wings of Refuge is a Christ-

centered healing home that focuses on the 

restoration of the survivors of domestic sex 

trafficking.  There will be a general offering as 

well as an offering for Wings of Refuge.  

Questions? Contact Barb Witzel at 

bwitzel@cfu.net. 

This Week at Nazareth 

Live It! 

Read It! Pick up a daily Bible 

reading plan from the Naz Next 

Steps Area and begin or continue 

the daily Bible readings for this 

week.    

 

Watch It! Go to The Bible Project 

website at www.thebibleproject.com 

and select “resources” in order to 

begin to watch the excellent 

summary videos that explain and 

provide an overview of most biblical 

books and key biblical themes. 

 

Live It! Invite a family member, 

friend, neighbor or coworker to join 

you for worship next week.  Stop by 

the Naz Next Steps area after 

the service and check out the many 

opportunities that Nazareth offers to 

get connected, grow in your 

understanding of the Christian faith, 

and to help and serve others in our 

community and around the world. 

 

 

Looking for your “Nazareth 

Notes” bulletin insert to help you 

take sermon notes?  They are 

now available to be picked up at 

the Welcome Desk as you head 

into the Worship Service. 

Looking Ahead:  Beginning on September 10, 

KidzRock Classes and Confirmation Classes will meet 

on Sunday mornings from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m.  As we 

prepare for  this exciting “Kickoff Sunday”, we ask that 

you begin to pray about how you can grow as a 

disciple of Christ and get connected.  Perhaps, God is 

calling you to serve as a KidzRock leader or to join the 

Alpha Class or another Bible Study?  Please email 

info@naz.org for more details.     

Be Invitational!  In addition to praying about your next 

steps as a disciple of Christ, we also ask that you 

make the choice to intentionally invite others to join 

you in worship or for Alpha or another Bible Study or 

Small Group here at Nazareth.  One of the major ways 

people come to faith in Jesus is by way of a personal 

invitation.  Please make the intentional decision to 

invite others to discover the love and hope that is 

found in Jesus Christ. 

Fall 2017 Discipleship U: Registration for Fall 

2017 Discipleship U Small Groups and Bible 

Studies will open next Sunday, August 13.  

Some of the opportunities include: 

 Encountering Jesus 

 Traveling Through Grief 

 World Religions 

 Philippians: Letter of Joy 

 The Book of James 

 Men’s and Women’s Bible Studies 

 Alpha and more, offered throughout the week! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A brochure with details will be available at the 

Naz Next Steps area beginning next Sunday, 

online at www.naz.org and mailed to each 

Nazareth household next week.  Not on our 

mailing list?  Please email info@naz.org or call 

the church office to be added. 


